
New Safety Warden Hiring
From <muhammad.saleem@chipconsulting.org>
To CTC Farah Khan <hr@chipconsulting.org>
Date 17/01/2024 02:23 PM

Dear Ma'am,

hope you are doing well. As per discussed on phone call, I have shortlisted Waheed Ur Rehman For SHell Khanna FS as CX Specialist. Further,
your kind endorsement is required to call him for training and joining the job

Kind Regards

Muhammad Saleem
Supervisor North
Islamabad.


